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December 28, 2012

Hello Friends and Supporters,

We hope you all had a very Merry Christmas and enjoying the Holydays.

I would like to apologies to you all for misleading you in my December letter about presenting our school pupils their 
certificate after the Service. Unfortunately, for reasons that were beyond our control, this did not happen on December 
16, 2012. Instead we presented the certificates on the last Friday of school with a party for the kids. Again my sincere 
apologies.

Our next Church Service will be on Sunday January 27, 2013, at the block where our Church is being built.
No. 4 Fleet Close Tuggerah, inside “Tuggerah Business Park” and it is off Reliance Drive and next to 
Bunnings Trade Warehouse.

After the Service, we will have a BBQ as usual.

Our Annual Dance is on Saturday January 12, 2013. It will be held at the Mingara Club. Tickets are $60.00 for 
adults and $30.00 for children between the ages 10 to 15 years old. Children under 10 will be free. The price of tickets 
will include a 3 course meal. Coffee and tea will also be available.
All other drinks will be available for purchase from the Club’s BAR.

On the night we will be drawing our annual raffle. If you do not have your tickets yet, you can ring me on 0419 158 
687 or email me at: luckyirene@ozemail.com.au and I will send you some.
They are $2 each and the prizes are:
1st – a Return Air Fair to Athens Greece, 2nd – a Fishing Cruise on Super Luxury Yacht, for 10 people,
3rd – a Pearl Necklace valued at $2,000.00 and 4th – a Cypress Lakes Golf Resort 2 Nights at 2 Bed Villa (4 
adults) plus $100.00 Voucher in beautiful Hunter Valley. Please don’t forget to return the stubs if you have any 
tickets I may have send you already.

Also, do not forget our celebration of “Saint Haralambos” Feast Day, which will be celebrated on the actual day 
February 10, 2013. We would like to have an idea of approximate numbers of attendees for catering purposes. So if 
there are any Organisations or Parishes that would like to organise buses for their Parishioners, please send me a 
message or ring me to let us know.

On behalf of our President Dr Tas Fermanis and his Committee, may you have a Healthy and Prosperous New Year.

That is all the news I have for now. Hope to see you all at our Church Service and our functions.

For bookings to our functions, you can ring me on: 0419 158 687

If any of you have a personal Email address and would like to get monthly notices, please send me a note so I can 
include you in our email data base.

My Email is: luckyirene@ozemail.com.au

Many thanks and see you soon.

E. Anagnostou

Secretary

For and on behalf of the Committee


